
Welcome To Lakeside Worship Center 
Welcome Friends. We are here to worship God, fellowship 
with believers and preach the Gospel. We hope that you 

enjoy your time with us today. 
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Senior Pastors~ Tim & Beth Nickels  
 

Board 
Pastor Tim Nickels 

Stephanie Green, Sydney Hunte, Quincy Rice 
Leavy Robinson, Tim Weedman, Andrew Willis  

 

May 16th, 2021 

 
 

Sunday Services 
Sunday School  & Story Hour  9:30 am 

Morning Worship  10:30 am 
Kinderchurch & Children’s Church  10:30 am 

 
Community Groups ~ first Sunday of each month 

Prayer on the Square  ~ second Sunday of each month 
 

Wednesday Services 
Food Bank 10 am - 12 pm 

Bible Study  7 pm 
Kids by the Lake 

Youth  
 

Welcome Home 



Reach your FIVE 

Welcome to Lakeside Etown. If this is your first time with us, 
we hope that you find that we are a loving church that invites 
the presence of God, and preaches the Word of God. Guest, 

please don’t forget to drop off your visitor card at the  
Information Center after the service. We pray that you are 

blessed today and please come again. 

Please join us for Healing School every 
1st & 3rd Saturday of each month. This 

will be held in the main sanctuary at 
10am. This is a powerful and  

educational experience you don't want 
to miss.  

We would love for you and your family to 
join us as we celebrate Lady Beth’s Birthday 
today after the morning service. We will be 

celebrating with a potluck lunch in the  
pavilion (weather permitting, if not then in 

the Student Building). Come and let us love 
on and bless our First Lady. 

 
We will also have the ladies from Priscilla’s 

House with us that morning in the service. They will be  
joining us for lunch as well.  

Don’t forget to sign up for our Eurasia Experience Virtual 
Trip. The trip will be held June 17-20 and the cost is only 
$25 per person. That includes a guided virtual trip to visit 
three of our Eurasia teams, an Experience Box to help you 
feel, smell, taste and get more knowledge about where you 
will visit, and opportunities to participate in God’s Global 
Mandate in the world. Please see Nina Jones for more  
information and to register.  Happy Birthday, Happy Anniversary  

May 
 

5-3 Mark Pace 
5-9 Chris Willis 

5-11  Cheyanne Nickels 
5-18 Lady Beth Nickels 

5-21  Ray Yates 
5-22 Jessica Jackson 

 
 

We are needing some more volunteers on our Usher team. 
If you are interested please sign up at the Connect Table. 
Please see Kim Gibson for more information. There will be 

a meeting soon, we will keep you updated.  

. We are super excited to announce that we will have a total 
of 4 Community Groups starting June 6th.  

Pastor Matthew & Keeley Willis - Youth 
Caleb & Desiree - Young Adults without kids 

Steve & Melissa -  Families with kids 
Andrew & Allison - Adults 

There will be a place for everyone. 
Come be apart of a community  

growing together.  

For any student that is going to Camp this summer all funds 
need to be turned in to Lady Beth by May 23rd for Youth 
Camp. For those going to Kids Camp funds need to be 

turned in by June 13th. We are super excited for our  
students to grow closer to God during their time at Camp.  

There will be a Leader’s  
meeting on May 23rd at 5pm. 
There will be a board meeting 

following. Please make a  
special effort to be there.  


